
 

 

St. Elizabeth Parish School will be having its Annual Family 

Pizza Bingo Night on Friday, February 2.  There will be plenty 

of bingo games to play, with prizes to win.  We could use your 

help to make this event a success! 

 

Please don’t return those “extra” Christmas gifts!  If you 

have any unopened toys in the $5-$10 price range (or higher) 

that you would like to donate to be used as prizes for the 

children, we would greatly appreciate your contribution. 

 
Please send all prize donations into the school office 

before Wednesday, January 24th. 
 

Thank you! 

The Pizza Bingo Committee 
**Any questions re: prize donations, please contact – 

Jacqui Denlinger at jdugan10@comcast.net 
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